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PRESS RELEASE 

Release Date: 17 July 2014
Summer Holiday Kids’ Activities at Sturry Road Community Park

A program of weekly activities for children and families is being run at Sturry Road Community Park, Northgate Ward. Activities include sports, wildlife, arts and story-telling. They will be held every Wednesday morning throughout the summer holidays. The first event on 30th July is a Multi-Sports Camp, where you can try out a new sport - archery, ultimate frisbee or fencing – or join in with a game of football, cricket or rugby. This will be run by coaches from Premier Sport.

We are charging a small fee for the sports events, to be paid on the day, but the others are FREE. All the events require booking as places will be limited. Contact Park Officer Martin Thomas for more information or booking. Tel: 0300 3336490 or email martin.thomas@kent.gov.uk.

Sturry Road Community Park was officially opened in 2007. It was created on a capped former landfill site with money raised by local people. The park is managed by the Sturry Road Community Garden Trust, a dedicated group of local volunteers. As well as a brand new basketball court /football pitch, there is a 5-a-side football pitch, a skate park and a mini-BMX course. Wildlife features include wildflower meadows, ponds and woods. 

Funding for the 12 month Park Officer post was made available by Sturry Road Community Park Trust and by KCC’s Trading Standards Team, using money seized from criminals. During his 12 months in the job Martin will be running events and carrying out work to improve the park for people and wildlife.

The park is located just off the Sturry Road, behind the Park and Ride.
Further information: Martin Thomas 07710 384952 email martin.thomas@kent.gov.uk
�








Tel: 0300 333 6490





� HYPERLINK mailto:kentishstour@kent.gov.uk ��kentishstour@kent.gov.uk�





� HYPERLINK http://www.kentishstour.org.uk ��www.kentishstour.org.uk�











